
 

Letter from the Chair of the Board and CEO 

We are pleased to present the audited financial statements for Girl Guides of Canada (GGC) for 
the period from January 1 to August 31, 2024. This abbreviated eight-month fiscal period 
reflects a transition of the fiscal year to align with the Guiding year, starting in 2024. Moving 
forward, the fiscal year will run from September 1 to August 31 annually. Subsequent years’ 
financial statements will reflect a 12-month period as usual. 
 
Girl Guides of Canada’s fiscal year: 

 

These financial statements include the combined revenues and expenses of GGC’s national 
office and provincial councils. Please note that the revenues and expenses of our areas, 
districts, and units are not included in these statements. 

This year’s financial report stands alone, with our full annual report to follow in June 2025. 
During this period, GGC conducted one cookie campaign, which was a key source of revenue 
for the organization. This differs from a typical full 12-month period, in which two cookie 
campaigns would have taken place.  

As part of our commitment to providing impactful opportunities for girls and youth across 
Canada, GGC aims to maintain a strong financial foundation to support the growth and 
development of the Guiding program. We remain dedicated to providing girls with empowering 
experiences and thank you for your continued support as we continue to work towards a bright 
and impactful future for Guiding in Canada. 

 

 

Sarah Govan-Sisk, Chair  Shannon Benner, CEO 


